
Wednesday@Bethany

November 20 - November 26

will meet tonight 
at 6:30. Please 
contact Deb or 
Cathleen for the 

Zoom link.

Please see the supplemental 
attachment from Peter 

Stiehler with Catholic Worker 
Hospitality House, for their 
Thanksgiving Dinner needs. 

Please note that the Church Office will be 

closed on Friday, November 29.

ADVENT is coming! We are 
looking for candle lighters for each 

Sunday service as well as 
Christmas Eve. At the beginning 

of each service, a candle is lit and 
words are read as we enter into 

the season of waiting for the birth 
of Christ. Each Sunday represents 

a particular word, either Hope, 
Peace, Joy, and Love, and 

Christmas Eve we light the Christ 
candle of Light. The script is 

already written for you. Contact 
Deb if you are interested in 

participating in this sweet start to 
our Advent services.



Dear Friends,	 Thanksgiving 2024


Thanksgiving will soon be upon us and Catholic Worker Hospitality House will once again 
host a Thanksgiving Dinner for all our guests. We again turn to you to make this special meal 

possible. In the past you have brought food to share with all of our guests for a traditional 
Thanksgiving feast. Can you help us again this year? Can you bring one or more of the following:


--Turkey, cooked and carved to serve ten	 --Pie, cake or cookies

--Mashed potatoes or stuffing for ten	 --Apple cider or milk

--Vegetable dish for ten	 --Paper plates, napkins, to go containers


If you can provide any of these items, please call Peter at (650) 827-0706.

Food is to be brought to our dining room at St. Bruno’s Church, located at 555 W. San Bruno Ave., between 10 a.m. 
– 11:30 a.m. on Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, Nov. 28). The meal will be served between 11:30 a.m. and 1 
p.m. PLEASE call to tell us what you can bring so we can plan accordingly.

Please consider yourself invited to our Thanksgiving Dinner. We know many of you are far from 
family or perhaps without family. Thanksgiving is the time we remember that we are all part of 
God’s family: “There is neither Jew nor Greek, there is neither slave nor free, there is neither 
male nor female; for you all are one in Jesus.” (Gal. 3:28)

Thank you so much for your continued generosity.

Peace,

Peter Stiehler

For all of us at Catholic Worker Hospitality House


